
 
 
Thursday, 16 March 2023 
 

GCSE FOOD PREPARATION & NUTRITION PRACTICAL EXAM DATES 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of your son/ daughters upcoming NEA practical exam. The Exams will run on the Monday 

27th and Tuesday the 28th March. Pupils will have been informed of the day they have their exam.  

This exam is a critical part of your son/daughters final GCSE Grade. They will need to cook 3 dishes with 

accompaniments within a 3-hour time frame under exam conditions.   

Pupils will have their chosen dishes which fit the NEA theme of;  

‘A Café wants to update their menu to provide homemade nutritious dishes using fresh seasonal ingredients’  

Your son/ daughter is intitled to Pupil Premium or free school meals funding, this means the school will support with 

providing the ingredients required.   

If you have any questions please contact Ms Byrne.  

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms Byrne 
Head of Design Technology 
 
 


